
 

 

December 2, 2014 

 

The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jackie Abernathy, spoke by phone Tuesday, 
December 2, 2014, at approximately 10:55 a.m. to discuss approving duplicator paper bids 
(attached). 

Discussions revealed that in order to have the paper delivered prior to the Christmas break, the 
bid needed to be approved before the next board meeting. 

The executive committee voted 2-0 to award the bid to low bidder American Paper and Twine. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:57 a.m. 

 

 

 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

  
 
        _________________________ 
        Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
 
        _________________________ 
        Jackie Abernathy, Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


